Agreement for Technical Assistance Services
Pasco County School District and the
Florida Association of District School Superintendents

The Florida Association of District School Superintendents (FADSS), in agreement with
the Pasco County School District, will conduct an Organization and Management Review
of the Pasco County School District and a Focus Study of Selected Operations. Dr.
Luther Rogers, Consultant for Executive Services with FADSS, will provide
administrative oversight of the project. The Pasco County School District will provide
funds in the amount of $12,000 which represents 20% of the estimated costs for
conducting the study. Pasco County School District will remit said funds to FADSS on
receipt of the final report of the study.
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